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RELIEF SOUGHT 

It is critical that sustainable indigenous forestry activities are not subject to unnecessary additional, 

costly, and uncertain RMA consenting processes required by the district plan. In contrast, 

appropriate sustainable indigenous forest management activities under MPI approved SFMPs need 

to be encouraged, supported, and explicitly provided for to ensure the following: 

1. Harvests under MPI approved provisions of Part 3A of the Forests Act (e.g., SFMPs) are

attributed Permitted Activity status throughout the district - including within Significant

Natural Areas and areas designated as Outstanding Landscapes.

2. Sustainable indigenous forestry is supported and encouraged as an example of an

appropriate nature-based land use activity and recognised as a form of formal protection for

areas of native forest, including within Significant Natural Areas.

We welcome the opportunity to speak to this submission and assist with work to resolve any 

necessary wording to support the above in the Proposed Far North District Plan. 

Thank you for your consideration of this submission. 

Paul Quinlan p.p . 

.. £ .... 
Peter Berg, Chairman of Tane's Tree Trust 

18 Oct 2022 
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